
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

STATE OF HAWAII 

COMMISSION ON WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 

EAST HONOLULU WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 

 

The State Commission on Water Resource Management (CWRM) will hold a public hearing to receive testimony on the update 

to the East Honolulu Watershed Management Plan (EHWMP), as required under Chapter 174C, Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes.  The 

public hearing will be held in-person and online via Zoom videoconference.  

 

DATE:   September 18, 2024 

TIME:   5:30 p.m. 

LOCATION:  Koko Head Elementary School 

 Cafeteria 

189 Lunalilo Home Road 

Honolulu, HI 96825  

 

Campus Map Link:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AgartBRLF5G8vXcOQ4QyFfV8h9GRTeyI/view 

ONLINE:  DLNR CWRM is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82518830312 

 

Meeting ID: 825 1883 0312 

--- 

One tap mobile 

+16699006833,,82518830312# US (San Jose) 17193594580,,82518830312# US 
 

This meeting will be held using interactive conference technology under section 91-9, Haw. Rev. Stat. Testifiers and the public 

can choose to participate in person, online via Zoom, or by telephone. 

 

A public review draft of the EHWMP is available online on the Honolulu Board of Water Supply website: 

https://boardofwatersupply.com/water-resources/water-planning/watershed-management-plan/east-honolulu-plan. The public 

review draft may also be reviewed at the CWRM office at the Kalanimoku Building, Room 227, 1151 Punchbowl Street, 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813.  

 

All interested persons are urged to attend the hearing and submit comments, orally or in writing. The CWRM will continue to 

accept written testimony until October 2, 2024. Testimony should be mailed to the Commission on Water Resource 

Management, State Department of Land and Natural Resources, PO Box 621, Honolulu, Hawaii 96809, or emailed to 

dlnr.cwrm@hawaii.gov, or faxed to 808-587-0219.  

 

If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, contact the CWRM at the above address, 

dlnr.cwrm@hawaii.gov, or phone 808-587-0214 as soon as possible, preferably at least three days in advance of the public 

hearing (i.e., by September 13, 2024). Requests made as early as possible have a greater likelihood of being fulfilled.  Upon 

request, this notice is available in alternate/accessible formats. 

 

COMMISSION ON WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMENT  

 

 

 

DEAN D. UYENO, Acting Deputy Director 

 

Dated: June 14, 2024 
 

Publish in: June 18, 2024  Honolulu Star-Advertiser 
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